CB(1) 610/00-01(01)

Bills Committee on Land Registration (Amendment) Bill 2000

List of follow-up actions arising from the discussion
at the first meeting on 13 February 2001

The Administration was requested:

(a) to re-consider the impact of the proposed Central Registration
System, under which all documents for registration will have to be
lodged at a central registration office at the Queensway Government
Offices, on the day-to-day operation of conveyancing solicitors in the
New Territories; and

(b) to provide the names of government departments which are permitted
to conduct searches of memorial by name subject to the approval of
the Land Registrar, the number and breakdown of such searches as
well as the criteria adopted by the Land Registrar in approving these
searches.
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